
 

 
 

Head-teacher’s Newsletter 
29th March 2018 
 
Dear all, 
 
The daffodils, birdsong and Easter service at St Margaret’s Church have brought the term to its 
culmination. We have so much to celebrate: Wrenbury Primary School is a wonderful, aspiring 
school set in a beautiful village with a strong sense of identity and community; what more could 
we ask for our children and families? 
 
I have a few polite asks to make it even better: 

1) Parking: please do comply and park away from the front of school and school house. 
Children’s safety is at the heart of this request. 

2) Attendance: Keep up the momentum to make every lesson count for your child and aim to 
get your child into school as much as possible. Ofsted check attendance, want to see it 
improved further and it is used as a risk factor for instigating future inspections. 

3) Dates for the diary: All major events in school were sent home in September in a calendar. 
Please refer to it; check the website calendar and make notes of dates that are sent home 
on letters. This would help to avoid the interruptions Debbie receives asking to be 
reminded. 

4) Money/messages: Thank you to all who have sent money/messages in to your class teacher 
as requested in clearly labelled enveloped – name, base, amount and what money covers. 
A reminder that FOWS event money should be separate to school money. 

 
Attendance: 
Well done to Base 2 with 100% attendance this week! 

 Base 1 Base 2 Base 3 Base 4 

Spring term 97.08 96.70 94.60 95.54 

From start of school year 96.76 97.03 95.13 95.88 

100% attendance – well done!! Ethan 
Nathan  
Emily 

Liv  
Joe W 

Eleanor 
Freddie CH 

Isaac 
Poppy 

 

Ellie 
Sophie 

Matthew F 
Max H 
Harley 
Max T 

Harry T 

 
Base 2 has met our school’s overall target of 97%. Base 1 is close behind. Base 3 and 4 have work to 
do in increasing their overall attendance. You can do it! 
 
And now to thank yous: 

 Thank you to all who have supported the staff and children across the Spring term in your 
different capacities:  parents, community helpers and volunteers and governors 

 Thank you to Mrs Smith and to Mrs Ball for their contribution to the wellbeing and 
teaching of Billy Jo and Lily – we wish you both well for the future and look forward to 
hearing Mrs Smith’s news from Singapore. 

 
Have a lovely, relaxed Easter, 
Mrs Cador

 


